
 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS  

RIVERBEND PARK SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

March 14, 2017 

Len Greene, Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Ave. 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Re: Rescheduling of March/2017 Riverbend Park Sub-Comm. Meeting 

 

Dear Len: 

 

Please allow this letter to serve as official notice for the following two items: 

  

 a..  Cancellation of the scheduled Monday March 20, 2017 Meeting of the Riverbend Park Sub- 

       Committee in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall. 

 b..  Notice of the rescheduled SPECIAL meeting of the Riverbend Park Sub-Committee meeting on  

       Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm at the Beacon Falls Senior Center, 57 No. Main St.. 

 

The Agenda remains unchanged. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Peter A. Christensen 
Clerk 

 

cc: Riverbend Park Sub-Committee 

 


